Minutes of Meeting
Pathway Committee
September 18, 2013 B s £
7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall St S

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee
Members Anne Staples, Ken-Cadman, Kevin Cafferty, Pat Palzkill, Jim Kelliher and Bob
Woodill. The meeting was held in the Planning Office.

Bills

Horsley Witten $902.90

Member Staples moved to pay the bill. The motion was approved 5-0.

South Street Pathway: Work has commenced on the site. Mass Reclamation is putting
in the drainage. Staff met with Paul Foulsham and Charlie Capone about preparations for
path construction to begin once drainage is complete.

Center Path Phase 2A

Staff met with Matt Keegan, Superintendent of Schools, Mike Jenkins, Derek Sulc and
Warren MacCallum to discuss the proposed route of the trail across school property.
They would like to push the pathway out in the forested area as much as possible around

the field. This could conflict with wetlands in the area.

Engineering: The property along the pathway has been surveyed and wetlands indicated
by Horsley Witten.

Interviews: Pamela Brake
Member Cafferty moved to adjourn at 8:00. The motion was approved 5-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the
Pathways Committee on July 29, 2015.
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